
July 3, 2024

Dear Parents and Friends,

We hope that your summer is off to a great start. We would like to share the following information with you:

ADA Walkway/Preschool Playground

We would like to let our families know that construction on both the ADA walkway and the Preschool playground

is occurring this summer. The timeline for construction and completion is the end of August.

Updated BOE Policies

Over the past few Board of Education Meetings, the following policies were amended and/or adopted by the BOE:

● Policy 6180 S - Parent-Teacher Communication

● Policy 6174 - Curricular Exemptions

● Policy 1734 S - Regarding Sexual Offenders

● Policy 5154 S - Administrative Regulations Regarding Health Assessments/Screenings and Oral Health

Assessments

● Policy 5141.213 S - Administering Medication/Opioid Overdose Prevention

Policies are available on our website for your review. Additionally, they are available as hard copies in a Board of

Education Policy Book located in the main office. If you have questions, please contact Superintendent Keating.

Summer Reading and Math Challenge

It’s that time of year again that we encourage our students to participate in the Summer Reading Challenge and

Summer Math Challenge.

● CONNECTICUT READS, the 2024 Governor’s Summer Reading Challenge, encourages students to read over

the summer months. Please click on the Summer Reading Letter (English) or Summer Reading Letter

(Spanish) from our Library Media Specialist, Ms. Ley.

● Involvement in the Commissioner’s Summer Math Challenge will support and enhance our efforts to help

every student access grade-level content. This year’s theme is “Blast off to Math Success!”

Student Class Assignments/First day of school

Student class assignments will be emailed in August. The first day of school is Thursday, August 29, 2024.

Summer Meals

We would like to remind our families that End Hunger Connecticut! (EHC!) provides summer meals for families.

Please click on this link for more information and share as needed. The closest distribution area is Griswold

Middle School. Also, there is a link on the Lisbon School Web Page to find the nearest in the area.

https://bit.ly/4bEcaHy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17WuqzWqFXGPddPg1p_Sx7eGD4bfa88Z03rQEcaAD5qg/edit?usp=sharing
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Math/SummerMath/SummerMath_parentinfo_English.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YXO2RpNNlc_3H-jwpscET50Cly14obR7kkDZoz7YCto/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pALCFkydGas_aamatrYiUEppi5CWvM7k/view?usp=sharing


Slater Library Summer

Please click on this link to learn about what is going on at the Slater Library this summer.

Lisbon Family Day
Mark your calendars! The Lisbon Recreation Department and the LCS PTO are sponsoring a Family Day on
Saturday, August 24, 2024, beginning at 4:00 pm at the Lisbon Track/Field.

From the Nurse’s Office

Please click on this link to read the latest update from Mrs. Svab, our school nurse, regarding sports physicals for

next school year.

That is all for now. Have a great holiday weekend!

Christopher & Sal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PuvZjKMTiN1Kf687XzAB7bfGptW_D9PN/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116868413197760277961&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15QhLPOs4jwB3avfmOxe-LteqdIb7IGlJZcqw595kyxU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z_GtGZnTPAIfM2tO39qKRNiDYNWBtk75-BqNu3FE8eo/edit?usp=sharing

